
Important Message: Please make sure you are not dropping your child off in the lower parking lot in the front of our building and leaving
them to walk to the building by themselves. Also, please make sure you are not dropping students off in the back parking lot. This area is for
staff and bus riders only. Our procedures are designed the way they are designed for safety. Please make sure you are adhering to the road
signs that are displayed on our campus. We appreciate your adherence to these safety requests.

It's So Hard To Say Good-Bye!

A Message From Your
Administration
Parents, it truly takes a village
to raise our students. Thank
you for partnering with our staff
this year to do what's best for
every student. During the
summer, we hope you will take
time to make sure your child
reads at least 20 minutes a day,
practices math facts, visits the
library, and has fun. We
appreciate your partnership.
Have a great summer.

Partners In Education
Thank you Tiger Rock/Josh
Hazelip, Tropical Smoothie/
Jody Willerman, Mike Lewis
with State Farm, and Aubrey's
for sponsoring our monthly
staff & student recognition
programs. We appreciate your
continuous support! Thanks
for making a difference at
CBES.
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Important Dates:
5/15 (CBES Field Day for 4th &
5th grade)
5/16 (CBES Field Day for 2nd &
3rd grade)
5/17- (CBES Field Day for K &
1st grade)
5/24- Last day for students (1/2
day)
8/6- CBES Open School
(4:00- 6:00 pm)
8/8- First day of school for
students (1/2 day)
8/16- CBES Parent Night (K,
2nd, & 4th)
8/21- CBES Parent Night (1st,
3rd, & 5th)

Thank you Jody Willerman with
Tropical Smoothie Cafe' for
sponsoring the reward for our
PBIS Golden Feather winning
classes. We appreciate you.
What would we ever do without
wonderful partners like YOU?

Our Annual CBES Family Reading & Math Night
was a success. Thank you to everyone that attended.
We also appreciate you completing the survey. The
survey will give us feedback that will assist us with
refining this event. We would also like to give a shout
out to our special guests: Tinkerbell, Ghostbusters, and
the Wolverine for their special appearance.

We Want To Hear From You
We have our end of the year
CBES parent survey open for
your feedback. We hope you will
take some time to complete it for
us. The closing date for the
survey is May 24th. Thanks again
for your feedback. We appreciate
you.
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/265HBVV
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